
Sayyid Al-Hakeem lauds Qatar’s position to preserve Islamic and Arabic
constants in world cup tournament

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received Qatari Ambassador, His

Excellency Sheik Khaled Hamad Ali Al Sulaiti on 28/11/2022, and discussed the common causes

views, Iraqi and regional political situation updates, and the bilateral ties between Iraq and

the Sisterly State of Qatar. 

His Eminence congratulated Qatar on hosting the FIFA World Cup Tournament and the most

impressive level of organization. Moreover, H.E. valued Qatar’s brave position in preserving

our constants and humanitarian, Islamic, and Arabic values.

Concerning  Iraqi  affairs,  H.E.  affirmed  Iraq’s  desire  to  open  up  to  its  regional  and

international neighbors and stated that the government possesses the factors needed for

success, and they are regional and international support, security stability, and relative

financial abundance. The government seriously seeks to develop better relations with the

sisterly Arabic Countries, especially the State of Qatar, as well as strengthen cooperation at

all levels.


